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Victorian Notice to Mariners
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

09 May 2025
Victoria - Australia

No. 235(T) - 2025

Local Port of Port Phillip

North Port Phillip 
Aids to Navigation Works    

Date: Monday 12 May to Friday 30 June 2025

Previous Notice: 200(T)-25 is referred and cancelled

Details: Mariners are advised of maintenance and other works occurring on aids to 
navigation within northern Port Phillip waters. Works will occur at various locations 
around Sandringham, Ricketts Point, Middle Brighton, St Kilda and Campbells Cove. 

The works will be conducted via barge and support vessel and include the 
temporary removal of top marks and ladders for remediation, installation of piles 
and removal of buoys. 

Any changes to charted aids to navigation will be communicated by further notice.

On-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising from the 
works will be marked as per IALA standards. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution while works are being undertaken 
and at a speed of 5 knots or less in the vicinity of the works.

Charts & Publications
Affected: AUS 143, AUS 155, AU5MEL01, AU5SAN01, AU5BTV01, AU5SKI01, AU438144 

Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.   

If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963.

Peter Kemp
A/Manager Regional Planning
Southern and Maritime Region

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au.
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